
The Sandown Cable Access Board (CAB) meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday April 25 has been 

cancelled due to lack of a quorum for the meeting. The next meeting will be scheduled for Tuesday May 

30 at 7 PM in the town hall. Please note this is the 5th Tuesday in May and our meetings are typically 

scheduled for the 4th Tuesday. This change is due to board schedule issues and is for the month on May 

only. 

Richard Lewis 

Sandown CAB Chairman 

 

 


